
 

 

 
 

Website & Technology Committee Meeting Minutes 
February 28, 2022 @ 7:00pm 

 
A meeting of the South Riding Proprietary Website and Technology Committee was convened this 
day at Town Hall, 43055 Center Street.  
 
Committee Members Present: Michael Beardslee, Drew Ellis, Jim Bramnick, Kevin Lewis, & Somair 
Feroz 
 
SRP and Board Representatives Present: Christine Bean (SRP) and Pat Himes (BOD) 
 
Guests Present: none 
 
Call to Order – Chair, Mr. Beardslee called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. and asked if anyone 
would be recording the meeting.  
 
Resident Comment – none   
 
Approval of Minutes – Mr. Bramnick MOVED, and Mr. Lewis SECONDED to approve the January 
2022 minutes. The motion PASSED  
 
Board of Directors Updates – Mr. Himes provided updates on the upcoming election, strategic plan 
meeting and bike track.  
 
Discussion 

• Internet speed at Town Hall was increased and is working well.  

• Restore & testing from Backup was completed. 

• New pool pass app updates. 

• Security training ideas (ninjio) 
 
Adjourn – Mr. Bramnick MOVED, and Mr. SECONDED to adjourn the meeting at 7:42 p.m.  

 

Next Meeting: March 21, 2022 @ 7:00pm at Town Hall.  


